
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following submission is made by B. Majaury in response to  

“Document 16 – Submission by Council of AOPFN (McDonald)” 

regarding ancestor Michel McDonald 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Email received on May 9, 2023 

 

I regret that this response is necessary, but unfortunately it is. 

The statement that I Bob Majaury engaged in "unwarranted conflict with citizens of 

Pikwakanagan First Nation Reserve" is untrue. I can only imagine who the author of the 

statement is, because it is not signed. 

I have absolutely nothing negative to say about any member of Pikwakanagan First Nation. They 

have their reasons for what they want the result of the hearing to be, and I have mine. Please let 

the truth prevail. 

 

  

--  

Bob Majaury 

[Personal contact information redacted] 


